
Take Action: Be a Voice for Change
Poverty and financial inequality continue to impact many in our community. By

taking action today, you can help create meaningful change for those experiencing

hardship. The Greater Dandenong Anti-Poverty Consortium is calling on community

members to advocate for urgent solutions by reaching out to local Members of

Parliament (MPs). 

We urge MPs to address poverty in our community, implement measures to reduce

the cost of living, and explore innovative solutions by meeting with the Greater

Dandenong Anti-Poverty Steering Committee.

How You Can Help
Scan the QR codes individually that will open a pre-written email that you can send

immediately to Federal and State MPs. 

You also have the option to personalise each message by sharing your own

experiences or concerns. Personal stories make a powerful impact and can help

decision-makers better understand the real challenges faced by our community. 

The Anti-Poverty Steering Committee has already met with several local MPs to

discuss the urgent need for action. However, there are still MPs who have yet to

respond or meet with the committee. By sending the email below, you will be helping

to ensure that all our representatives are engaged in addressing poverty.

Be Part of the solution 
By taking action today—sending emails, sharing this flyer, or joining the conversation

—you are helping to build a stronger, more equitable community for everyone.

Poverty is Everybody’s Business – Let’s Take Action Together.

 poverty@cgd.vic.gov.au 



Steps to Take Action:

Open camera & scan the first QR
code to open the email addressed
to your Federal MPs.

Review the email - you can send it
as is or personalise it with your
own story.

Sign off with your name or
organisation name.

Hit send – your message will go
directly to your MP’s inbox.

Scan Next QR Codes and repeat
the above steps to send the
emails to the Upper & Lower
House State MPs.

1

2

3

4

5


